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I-20 Widening Update  
Oct. 22, 2013 

 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) advises motorists of the 

following detour/closure as part of the Interstate 20 widening project in Richland County: 
 
From 9 p.m. Tuesday (10/22/13) to 8 a.m. Wednesday (10/23/13) a.m., the right lane of 

eastbound I-20 will be closed from I-77 to Spears Creek Church Road. This will cause the closure of the 
I-77/Alpine Road on-ramp, the Clemson Road off-ramp and the Clemson Road on-ramp. Traffic will be 
detoured to Percival Road. 

 
In addition, Wednesday through Friday night (10/23/13 – 10/25/13) from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

each day, Alpine Road will be closed under I-20. 
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